
 

 

HPHC Seattle, WA: Devine Principle lecture contest in Bellingham 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
January 7, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

I am truly grateful for this first week of this year 2022. It started with a great challenge for my health but 

things quickly turned around. As I mentioned in my earlier email, my family and I are all COVID free 

already. So far all the other members of my family did not get the virus from me even though before I got 

my positive test result I was in close contact with all of them. I guess the virus simply wanted to make me 

more aware of how it is to get the virus, especially the fear that it can cause you knowing that you have it 

in your system. I am thankful for the prayer support from many of you, I believe that it truly helped me 

and my family a lot. 

 

We have other family members who just tested positive yesterday with COVID, and some others who are 

still recovering from COVID 19 after effects. Please continue to pray for them and please take extra 

precaution for your own protection and for others too. 

 

Saturday, January 8, 2022 at 10:00 am, UPF-WA is holding a Blessing Fest watch party over Zoom. I 

sent out the link earlier. 

 

Saturday, January 8 from 4:30 PM PST will be "The 2nd Prayer Rally for Peace on the Korean Peninsula" 

For those who registered to join the two way participation should receive the link from HQ directly. For 

others, you can register and watch at rallyofhope,us/ 

 

This Sunday, January 9, I will meet (online) with our Youth Ministry volunteers and share about their 

experiences last year and plan for their activities for this new year of 2022. Please pray that we will have 

a successful and fruitful meeting. 

 

January 22, 2022, there will be a DP lecture contest in Bellingham. Please check the attached flier for 

information. What I know is that they are giving prizes for the top 3 best lecturers. 

 

I plan to dedicate this whole month of January to meeting with other ministry leaders and volunteers. If 

you are interested to be a part of any of our ministry, please let me know and I will include you in my 

specific email invitation. 

 

Thank you very much again for all your support. Let us keep praying for one another, and reach out to 

one another to offer love and care. 

 

God bless us all! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor 

 

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 

Flyer - DP lecture contest 

 

 

 



Organizer Neville LaBrooy labrooyneville@ gmail,com 803-409-9444

             
        

              

Discover 

1063 W Bakerview Ave., Bellingham WA 98226 

Date: January 22nd 2022 

Doors open at 9:30 am-3pm 

Refreshments and Lunch provided 

$10.00 per person 


